
Minutes of the Extraordinary Meeting of Compton Bassett Parish 
Council Held on Thursday 19th February 2015 at 6pm 
 
 
Those present: : Cllr Sczcesiak (Chair), Cllr Reis, Cllr Alberry, Cllr Barnet, Cllr 
Waite, Cllr Jackson, D Zeitzen (Clerk) 
 
Cllr Coward (Vice Chair) – from 6.30pm 
 
Apologies for absence – None 
 
Declarations of Interest – None 
 
Receipt of Public Questions – None 
 
Matters Arising – 
 
 
 
 
 
Compton Bassett Neighbourhood Plan - Consideration of draft Response to 
Wiltshire Council e-mails regarding the first deposit of the plan. 
 
Compton Bassett Parish Council discussed the 3 recent e-mails received from 
Mr. D. King (Wiltshire Council Link Officer) following the Compton Bassett 
Neighbourhood Plan submission on 2 February 2015, sent by guaranteed 
delivery on 2 February 2015 and signed for by Wiltshire Council staff.  
 
It was noted that Mr. King’s emails of 9 February 2015 and 10 February 2015 
denying receipt and of the Plan had been superseded by his further e-mail of 
16 February 2915 which now acknowledged partial receipt of the Plan 
submission.  
 
It was resolved that Compton Bassett Parish Council should provide a 
detailed response to a number of unfounded criticisms contained in Mr. King’s 
various e-mails along the lines of a draft letter which had been circulated to 
Councillors before the meeting.  
 
It was further resolved that the Secretary of State’s Planning Inspector from 
whom advice had been requested should be appraised of the details of the 
current situation by Cllr. Alberry.  
 
Date of next meeting Thursday 5th March 2015 7.30pm 
AGM Thursday 14h May 7.30pm 


